
Project Update: February 2014 

Along with working on collection of secondary materiel on the Asiatic lion and designing the 
Interpretation Centre, I have made three scoping visits so far. During these I visited the Kuno 
Sanctuary to understand the landscape where the reintroduction will occur. I was 
accompanied by two tribal trackers with immense knowledge of the area. I have also 
interacted intensively with students and teachers of the Adharshila schools for whom the 
Interpretation Centre is being set up.  
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